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August 2, 2022 
 

Re: Fiscal Year 2021 Gross Gaming Revenue Announcement  

 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

I want to make you aware of the upcoming announcement for the Fiscal Year 2021 Gross Gaming 

Revenue (GGR).  

On August 10, 2022, the National Indian Gaming Commission’s Vice Chair Jeannie Hovland and I will 

announce the GGR results live on the tradeshow floor at the Oklahoma Indian Gaming Association 

Tradeshow and Conference (OIGA) at the Tulsa Convention Center, Tulsa, Okla. This announcement will 

discuss the overall numbers, present regional breakdowns, and provide insight into ongoing 

preparedness efforts to ensure Tribal gaming remains strong. 

I am inviting you to the live announcement on the tradeshow floor scheduled to occur at approximately 

1:30 p.m. CDT on August 10th. If you are unable to attend in person, please be on the lookout for a 

near-simultaneous email that will come early afternoon on August 10th. This email will include a link to a 

pre-recorded video presentation that reflects the live announcement content. You may also visit the 

NIGC website at www.nigc.gov once we have made the live announcement to find a link to the GGR 

announcement video, press release, and information graphs.  

If you have any questions about the upcoming announcement, please contact NIGC public affairs staff at 

contactus@nigc.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

E. Sequoyah Simermeyer 

Chairman 
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